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I am in full support of this measure being passed and allowing Oregon towed water 

sports. I have lived on the Willamette river in Wilsonville Oregon my entire life and 

grew up going out on the boat to wake surf, wake board, and tube with my family and 

friends. The summer time in Oregon is a very special time for family and friends to 

get out on the water and have some fun. There is no reason why towed water sports 

shouldn't be allowed on the Willamette river like it has been in the past.  


